
From: Ros Heit 
Sent: Friday, 15 January 2016 3:52 PM
To: PCCC Committee
Cc: 
Subject: re:Crime and Corruption Amendment Bill 2015

This submission is my personal view, not representing any organisation.

Re: allowing anonymous complaints.

My opinion is that this is unfair to the person to whom the complaint is addressed and is a breach of
 natural justice.   There are some very vindictive members of the public and serial complainers.  One
 person could do 10 different anonymous complaints which paints a very different picture to there
 being one complainant.  I think the complainant can make confidential complaints but not
 anonymous. 

Regards

Cr Ros Heit

Councillor Division 6
South Burnett Regional Council
PO Box 336
KINGAROY QLD 4610
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